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Letter to a friend 

August 15, 2016, 

Dear Josie, 

Are you having a good day? I hope so! 

 

I am very excited that you are coming to Hong Kong. It’s been a long time since 

we’ve seen each other. I can’t wait to spend a day with you on the 24th August. 

 

I have prepared some activities for you during your stay in Hong Kong. I know that 

you like painting so we may take part in the activity called “Art Jamming”, in which   

you do not need any experience, you just pick up a paint brush and start painting and 

the best part is you can take your work away and show it to your friends and family. 

Another activity that I arranged for you called “Out of the Box”, I know you’re going 

to love this activity since this involves dancing. “Out of the Box “is a special show 

that combines various dances from hip hop, ballet and even tap dancing. The show 

will be held from the 23rd to the 24th August. 

 

You also mentioned that you want to join a walking tour about art and architecture. I 

have found a tour which covers three places for us. “St John’s Cathedral” is one of 

them. This church is one of the oldest churches in Hong Kong and it looks so special 

because it was built like a cross with an impressive bell tower. Another place is the 

“Central Police Station”, it is one of the most famous historical buildings in Hong 

Kong, it was built in a mixture of western and Chinese architectural styles. 

 

I hope all these activities will be your cup of tea. Please let me know if you have any 

other ideas. 

 

P.S. I can’t wait! See you soon! 

Love, 

Chris 

 


